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Agenda Item: 5.7Agenda Date: 3/19/2025 
To: Executive Board

Locally Administered Projects Program Additional Funding Request
Chandler Hagen, MPO Staff

The Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) allows existing projects to request additional funding to
address financial shortfalls.  Requests that fall below $1,000,000 of additional CAMPO funding can be
approved administratively through the CAMPO Executive Director.  Requests exceeding $1,000,000 require
CAMPO Executive Board approval.

Requested Action: ..Action Approve the additional funding request for the Town of Wendell’s U-6244 Wendell
Boulevard/Wendell Falls Parkway Intersection project.
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